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3505 BOCA CHICA BOULEVARD, SUITE 438 
BROW'!SVILLf, TX 78521 

5_12-541-1242 

The Honorable Lloyd Bentsen 
U. S. Senate 
703 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Bentsen: 

March 17, 1986 

COM MITT US: 
ARMED SERVICES 

IUBCOMMITTEIS: 
MILITARY INSTALLATIONS AND FACILITIE 

SEAPOWER ANO STRATEG:C AND 
CRITICAL MATERIALS 

MERCHANT MARINE AND FISHERIE! 
SUBCOMMITTEES: 

FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE 
CONSERVATION AND THE ENVIRONMENl 

MERCHANT MARINE 

PANAMA CANAL AND THE 
OUTER CONTINENTAL SHELF 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON NARCOTICS ABUSE AND CONTROL 

In an effort to honor a man who has dedicated his life to serving the Corpus Christi community, I am planning to introduce legislation in the House to rename the Corpus Christi main post office after Dr. Hectoi~ Perez Garcia. I would be greatly honored if you would introduce similar legislation in the Senate. This tribute is indeed befitting to a man who has dedicated his life to .improving the quality of life of the Hispanics and his fellow man. 
. As you know, Dr. Garcia's accomplishments and contributions are numerous as ax:e the awards he has received in his recognition. He is probably best knpwn as being the founder of the American G I Forum, a veterans group composed of Americans of Mexican origin. He received his degree in medicine from the University of Texas in 1940. He served in the Engineer and Medical Corps in World War II and was awa"rded the Bronze Star Medal with 6 Battle Stars. Dr. Garcia has served as an advisor and representative to Presidents Kennedy, Johnson, and Carter, in such capacities ranging from various commission pqsitions to special ambassador. Dr. Garcia was recently awarded the Medal of Freedom by President Reagan. 

Dr. Garcia is a well-loved and admired leader in the Corpus Christi community, South Texas, and the nation as well. He is truly a role model and inspiration to the current and future generations of the Hispanic community. He is well-deserving of the recognition and token of affection the renaming of the Corpus Christi main post office would provide. · 
I look forward to working with you in a concerted effort to reacQ. the goal . of renaming the post office. Enclosed please find a copy of Dr. Garcia's biography and a copy of the bill I am planning to introduce for your information and use. 

With kind personal regards, I am 

~lb __ _ 

Sincerely, 

Solomon P. Ortiz 
Member of Congress 
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May 12, 1986 

Mr. Robert Salinas 
533 Poenisch Drive 
Corpus Christi, TX 78412 
Dear Mr. Salinas: 

ARMED SERVICES 
IUBCOMMITTIIS: 

MILITARY INSTALLATIONS AND FACIUTIE 
SEAPOWER AND STRATEGIC AND 

CRITICAL MATERIALS 

MERCHANT MARINE AND FISHERIE! 
SUBCOMMITTEES: 

FISHERIES AND WILDLIFE 
CONSERVATION AND THE ENVIRONMENl 

MERCHANT MARINE 
PANAMA CANAL AND THE 

OUTER CONTINENTAL SHELF 

SELECT COMMITTEE ON 
NARCOTICS ABUSE AND CONTROL 

I am writing to update you on the status of legislation to rename the main post office in Corpus Christi after Dr. Hector Perez Garcia. 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter I have sent to Senator Lloyd Bentsen to request that he·introduce similar legislation in the Senate. He has responded most favorably and we are now in the pr~cess of ~rranging the details of this introduction. 
Once again, thank you for your interest in honoring Dr. Garcia. I, as so many citizens in Corpus Christi, know of his many contri-butions and accomplishments which deem him a great citizen and a great man. It is indeed an honor to pay tribute to him in this fashion. If you have any other requests or concerns with which I may assist you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
With kind _personal regards, I am 

--rr · ncerel(/.t2 4 
Solomon P. Ort~• 
Member of Congress 

SPO/mlb 

Enclosure: as 

, 
' 
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U. S. Senate 
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Dear Senator Bentsen: 

March 17, 1986 

COMMITTUS: 
ARMED SERVICES 

IUBCOMMITTHS: 
MILITARY INSTALLATIONS AND FACILITIE 

SEAPOWER AND STRATEG:C AND 
CRITICAL MATERIALS 

MERCHANT MARINE AND FISHERIE! 
SUBCOMMITTEES: 
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CONSERVATION ANO THE ENVIRONMENl 
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SELECT COMMITTEE ON 
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In an effort to honor a man who has dedicated his life to serving the Corpus Christi community, I am planning to introduce legislation in the House to rename the Corpus Christi main post office after Dr. Hector Perez Garcia. I would be greatly honored if you would introduce similar legislation in the Senate. This tribute is indeed befitting to a man who has dedicated his life to .improving the quality of life of the Hispanics and his fellow man. 
As you know, Dr. Garcia's accomplishments and contributions are numerous as az:e the awards he has received in his recognition. He is probably best kn.own as being the founder of the American G I Forum, a veterans group composed of Americans of Mexican origin. He received his degree in medicine from the University of Texas in 1940. He served in the Engineer and Medical Corps in World War II and was awa'i'ded the Bronze Star Medal with 6 Battle Stars. Dr. Garcia has served as an advisor and representative to Presidents Kennedy, Johnson, and Carter, in such capacities ranging from various commission p9sitions to special ambassador. Dr. Garcia was recently awarded the Medal of Freedom by President Reagan. 

Dr. Garcia is a well-loved and admired leader in the Corpus Christi ·community, South Texas, and the nation as well. He is truly a role model and inspiration to the current and future generations of the Hispanic community. He is well-deserving of the recognition and token of affection the renaming of the Corpus Christi main post office would provide. 

I look forward to working with you in a concerted effort to reacll. the goal . of renaming the post office. Enclosed please find a copy of Dr. Garcia's biography and a copy of the bill I am planning to introduce for your information and use. 

With kind personal regards, I am 

Sincerely, 

Solomon P. Ortiz 
Member of Congress 
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I am writing to update you on the status of legislation to rename the main post office in Corpus Christi after Dr. Hector Perez Garcia. 

I am enclosing a copy of a letter I have sent to Senator Lloyd Bentsen to request that he ·introduce similar legislation in the Senate. He has responded most favorably and we are now in the pr~cess of ~rranging the details of this introduction. 
Once again, thank you f,or your interest in honoring Dr. Garcia. I, as so many citizens in Corpus Christi, know of his many contri-butions and accomplishments which deem him ·a great citizen and a great man. It is indeed an honor to pay tribute to him in this fashion. If you have any other requests or concerns with which I may assist you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
With kind .personal regards, I am 
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